
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/28/2024 11:47:03 PM

First name: Ed

Last name: Gall

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hi, 

My name is Ed Gall and I have been backcountry skiing around the Missoula area for the past eight years. I love

how many areas there are to go skiing where we don't really see any snow machines. I feel like they currently

have so many roads and access points that I am able to go skiing and not cross their paths. In that regard, I

support the designation of a semi-primitive non-motorized setting for some of my favorite spots which include;

Lolo Pass, Hoodoo Pass, Wisherd Ridge, and Marshall Mountain.

Lolo Pass has a lot of great close-to-the-road skiing, specifically in the Crystal Amphitheater, and I ask you all to

restrict motorized access into the Crystal Amphitheater on Lolo Pass. Please consider FS 16675 as a semi-

primitive non-motorized, to prevent snow machine conflict and trespass into this great backcountry ski spot.

Thanks,

Ed Gall

 

 


